PTC leaders elected to FSA Board

The Filipino Shipowners Association (FSA) held its
annual elections last December 2, 2021, during its
Quarterly Membership Meeting via Zoom. Among
those elected to complete the Board of Trustees
were the PTC Group's Maria Theresa Paguio and
Karen Avelino.

Immediately thereafter, the Board of Trustees
elected the officers for the year 2022 which include
Ambassador Carlos C. Salinas as Chairman
Emeritus; and Gerardo A. Borromeo as Vice
President.



